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December 4, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Alburcue, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your reception 
report. 

Your report of heavy interference from XEX 
was extremely interesting and this information is to 
be highly desired. 

We haven't, as yet, ordered standardized 
verification forms, however, we hope that this letter 
of appreciation (and acknowledgment) serves your purpose. 

Very truly yours, 

if /7 
Robert Sevy 
Chief Engirfeer 

RS:im 


